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Dear Citizen: 
 

I would like to thank you on behalf of the Citizens of Tomball for your willingness to serve the City as 
an appointed member of a Board, Commission, or Committee.  Your commitment of time and talent is a very 
important contribution to our community. 
 

The work done by citizens who serve on Boards, Commissions, and Committees is a vital part of our 
city government.  Board, Commission, and Committee members assist the City Council in setting public policy, 
implementing public policy and in communicating that policy to the community as a whole. 
 

In recognition of the important civic commitment members of Boards, Commissions, and Committees 
have made, we have prepared this orientation handbook for those who are interested in possible service and to 
assist appointed members in performing their duties. 
 

It is our hope that your service to the City of Tomball will be both rewarding and fulfilling.  Again, 
thank you for your willingness to serve. 
 

Sincerely, 
  
 
  
 

Lori Klein Quinn 
Mayor 


